June 1, 2004

Washington Music Educators Association Recording Selection Committee

Dear Committee:

It is my distinct pleasure to be able to recommend most highly "Shhh" Productions as the company to record musical performances at your annual conference. I have been present at all Missouri Music Educators Association Executive Board meetings during the past two decades and as such have heard all of the complaints and complements directed toward the various companies who have recorded our annual conferences. I have also conducted performances of nine ensembles at the conference and therefore also have the perspective of the "recordee."

I have watched Scott Harris' company develop from its early years and can attest to the fact that his services to our state conference have always been of the highest quality. He has also been willing to adjust and adapt his services as needed or requested by our board. Not only have the conductors of various ensembles featured at our MMEA Conferences been extremely pleased with Mr. Harris' work, but his company is in high demand for local school concerts, festival groups and audition tape sessions prior to submission with performance applications.

Once again, let me recommend your strongest consideration of "Shhh" Productions as the company to provide recording services to your state conference. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Gifford, D.M.A.

Past President & current Government Relations/Coalition Chair of MMEA

Telephone: (573) 335-1866 Email: rgifford@semo.edu